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@broadietweets  

Star of the week 
 

Red Class – Gabriel 

Green Class – Holly 

Purple Class – Rosie 

Blue Class – Sam 

School Uniform 
What a handsome chap modelling the final 

edit of the new logo. 

Available now if you are buying new 
uniform for September. 

The uniform provider is now: 
Kids Stop, 42 Market Street, Hyde 

Telephone: 0161 368 4500 
Or order on their website 

www.kids-stop.co.uk 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Plea from Rev. Cait Walker 
Your churchyard needs YOU!!! 
You may have noticed that the 

memorial garden and paths up to the 
church, including the Gibble-Gabble 
are getting quite overgrown. This is 

usually kept tidy by volunteers 
throughout the year but, due to the 
pandemic, it is in desperate need of 

attention. The paths are used by 
people visiting their loved ones' 
graves, dog walkers and children 

walking to school and needs to be 
tidied for the safety of all its users. 
Can you spare an hour or two on 

Sunday 18th July, from 2pm onwards? 
Hope to see you there. 

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 

5:16 

 

 

Tree Donations 
Fabulous start to the day with a 
damson, cherry and Oak kindly 

donated for the orchard. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Purple Class 
 

 
Purple Class enjoying the hatching of 

the chicks, fingers crossed the 

ducklings hatch soon. 
 

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.kids-stop.co.uk/


 

  

 

 

After School Collection 
We are struggling to see some 

parents at home time and need 
to make sure we can safely 

dismiss your children.  Please can 
you stand closer to the sibling 

gate. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

NHS Big Tea 
Schools, businesses and community groups 
in Tameside and Glossop are being invited 
to take part in this year’s NHS Big Tea on 
Monday 5th July.  To register and to offer 

help visit their website below: 
www.nhscaritiestogether.co.uk/nhs-big-

tea/  

 

Parent Consultation Survey 
A survey monkey has been added to 
Class Dojo, to help us capture your 

views.  Please can you participate so 
we can gauge preferences for future 

parent consultations. 
 

 

Recent Email 
Please check your emails about Sports 
Day, Achievements and class teachers 

for September 2021. 
 
 

 

 

New Intake Meeting 
A reminder for any parents who 

children already come to Broadbotom 
that you will have received a link for a 

virtual meeting on Tuesday.  Please 
contact the school office if you need 

any information. 
 

Tameside Summer Digital Magazine 
Tameside has got loads of ideas for parents to 

keep the children busy over the Summer holidays, 
along with opportunities to make things, bake 

things, grow things and take part in the Summer 
Reading challenge 2021 (see below). Click the link 

below to view their magazine: 
 https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/tameside/summer/ 

 

Tameside Libraries  
Summer Reading Challenge 

This year’s challenge is called Wild World Heroes, 
a very special nature-themed Challenge in 

partnership with the World Wildlife Fund, which 
will inspire children to stand up for the planet and 

the environment! 
For more information about the theme of this 

year’s Challenge click the link below: 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/tameside/summer/
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://www.bing.com/search?q=summer+reading+challenge+2021&cvid=4e5e55665b9540fdba89f6c7b7e880b6&aqs=edge.1.69i57j0l5j69i60.7461j0j1&FORM=ANNAB1&PC=HCTS
https://www.bing.com/search?q=summer+reading+challenge+2021&cvid=4e5e55665b9540fdba89f6c7b7e880b6&aqs=edge.1.69i57j0l5j69i60.7461j0j1&FORM=ANNAB1&PC=HCTS


 

Parking 
Plea to all parents. 

We continue to ask for your 
cooperation in safeguarding all 
our children as they arrive and 

leave school. 
Please do not turn right at the 

top of the path. This is a 
private road for residents only. 

 

 

Mobile Phones 
At parent's request, pupils will be permitted to 

bring a mobile phone with them to school if they 
are walking home alone as a safety 

measure.  Parents must fill in a data form at the 
school office before permission is granted 

agreeing  to the data protection terms. 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 You can now support Broadbottom Primary School  
School  on #easyfundraising! 

 

When you sign up as a supporter, 4,600 shops and sites will 
donate for free, every time you shop online. 

 

This includes all the big names like 
eBay, John Lewis & Partners, Argos, ASOS, Expedia, M&S,  

Just Eat and many more! 
 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/broadbottompta 

 

Remember to recycle 
your batteries, drop 

them off at the school 
office. 

School Records  
 

It is essential that we have your current 
telephone number and an additional 

contact for emergency situations.  If you 
have recently changed your number, please 
contact the school office with your updated 

information. 
 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/broadbottompta


 



 

 


